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PRESS RELEASE - WATER MAIN BREAK  

 
 

 
Due to a water main break, residents in the areas of Carr Lane to Maplewood Drive and 
South Beglis Parkway to South Post Oak Road may be experiencing low water pressure. 

Maintenance crews are working diligently to resolve the issue.  
 

Thank you for your patience in this matter.  


